(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg
Deadline: 1/28/16 by 12:00 noon

ECEIVE

1-28-16

SWRCB Clerk

D

commentletters

From: Chris Gallagher <chrisgallagher@frontier.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 9:12 AM

To: commentletters

Cc: Jjimmym@csda.net

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom it May Concern,

The IVCSD would like to express our concern about the extension of the emergency water regulations. We would
support regulations to be continued in areas that are still in a “drought” situation. Northeastern California has
experienced near normal rainfall over the past two rainy seasons. We have not seen the same drought conditions as
most other areas of California. Reasonable restrictions for areas having water issues are justifiable, but continued
restrictions on areas experiencing normal or above average rainfall seems excessive. Thanks for your consideration.

Chris Gallagher
General Manager

Indian Valley Community Services District

(530)284-7224



